
 

TRAFFIC STUDY PRESENTATION 

 
Saturday 

May 13, 2006 
10:30 a.m. 

Faxon Professional Building  
183 Great Road 

(next to the Post Office) 

 

Fay, Spofford & Thorndike (FST) will present the results of 
their Lower Village traffic study with proposed 
recommendations for meeting the traffic and pedestrian 
needs of Lower Village. 
 
Several potential solutions for improving traffic flow and 
pedestrian safety have been identified.  

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Come hear 
proposed 

solutions and 
share your 
thoughts. 

 

 
 
 

 




